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Richard Simonton 
Feb . 1955 - Oct . 1958 

Judd Walton 
Oct . 1958 - July 1961 

Tiny James 
July 1961 - July 1964 

Carl Norvell 
July 1964 - July 1966 

Dick Schrum 
July 1966 - July 1968 

Al Mason 
July 1968 - July 1970 

Stillman Rice 
July 1970 - July 1972 

Erwin A. Young 
July 1972 - July 1974 

Paul M . Abernethy 
July 1974 - July 1976 

Ray F . Snitil 
July 1976 - July 1978 

Preston M . Fleet 
July 1978 - Nov . 1978 

Tommy Landrum 
Nov . 1978 - July 1980 

Richard R . Haight 
July 1980 - June 1981 

1959 - Jesse Crawford 

1960 - Famy Wurlitzer 

1961 - Mel Doner 

1962 - Leonard MacClain 

1963 - Eddie Dunstedter 

1964 - Reginald Foort 

1965 - Dan Barton 

1966 - W. "Tiny" James 

1967 - Erwin A. Young 

1968 - Richard C. Simonton 

1969 - Judd Walton 

1970 - Bill Lamb 

1971 - George and Vi Thompson 

1972 - Stu Green 

1973 - Al and Betty Mason 

1974 - Lloyd E. Klos 

1975 - Joe Patten 

1976 - Floyd and Doris Mumm 

19n - Les and Edith Rawle 

1978 - Len Clarke 

1979 - J. B. Nethercutt 

1980 - Sidney Torch 

1981 - No selection made 

It seems to me that the future of 
ATOS has never before been so 
promising or so full of enthusiasm 
for our progress and prosperity. 
Your many heartwarming letters of 
good wishes, helpful comments 
and suggestions have been grate­
fully received and are further proof 
that we are all united in our com­
mon goals. The transition period is 
over and it is now time to move on­
ward and achieve those goals. 
Your confidence shows we are 
heading in the right direction. 

The new committees are functioning and working to pro­
duce the results you want. Many new members have joined 
these past months, and we have received inquiries about 
chartering new chapters. 

The exciting concert season planned by the chapters all 
over the country and overseas is an excellent opportunity to 
promote interest in ATOS among your friends. Am I expect­
ing too much if I anticipate a 50% growth for 1982? Working 
together we can do it. 

Dues remain at $15. 00 for the coming year and must be 
received by December 31 to assure receiving your Jan. I Feb. 
issue. 

I have been unable to contact several chapters because 
the names and addresses of the officers have not been sent 
to the ATOS office. Please send in this information as soon 
as your officers are chosen each year, so that we can main­
tain good communication with all chapters. 

I wish for you a Happy Holiday Season, and may the best 
of everything be yours in the New Year. 

Sincerely, 

Lois F. Segur 
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